
March 31, 2023 

Chairwoman Kay Granger       Ranking Member Rosa DeLauro 
House Appropriations Committee Republicans  House Appropriations Committee Democrats 
H-307 The Capitol  1036 Longworth HOB 
Washington, DC 20515  Washington, DC 20515 

Dear Chairwoman Granger and Ranking Member DeLauro: 

I am requesting funding for the City of Norwalk’s Bus Stop Equity Project in Fiscal Year 2024. 
The entity to receive funding for this project is the City of Norwalk’s transportation system, 
located at 12700 Norwalk Boulevard, Norwalk, California, 90650. The funding will provide the 
transit-reliant patrons of the City of Norwalk with ample shade and seating to protect against the 
drastic climate changes Southern California is experiencing, including solar panels providing 
ample lighting for patrons' safety while waiting at all stops and real-time information displays 
powered by said panels to offer patrons with accurate wait times, improving quality and 
operational efficiency. 

The project has a federal nexus as the funding provided is for purposes authorized by 49 

U.S.C. 5302(a)(4). I certify that I have no financial interest in this project, and neither does 

anyone in my immediate family.  

Sincerely, 

Linda T. Sanchez 
Member of Congress 


